Keri O'Brien

From: Mindy Vinson <vinsonmindy@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 5:05 PM

To: City Clerk; Keri O'Brien

Subject: 3725 Paula Ave - Jill Crane-Gage

Good Afternoon

We the property owners of 3735 Paula Ave have no issue with the property owner of 3725 making any improvements to
the property that require the requested variance.

It is nice to see the improvements thus far made to this property and our neighborhood.
Sincerely,

Steven & Melinda Vinson
3735 Paula Ave



